
Jennifer  Garner  Says  Ben
Affleck Wants More Kids

Three kids and counting, and Ben Affleck still wants more kids
with wife Jennifer Garner. People reports that Garner told
Extra, “The fact that Ben wants another [baby] is true.” But
the feeling is not mutual. Garner says, “I am not anticipating
having any more kids!” The actor duo had their first son named
Samuel just five months ago, also have two girls ages six and
three. With three young children to take care of, Garner says
it has been “absolute chaos” in their home.

How do you know when enough is enough when it comes to having
kids?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Having children can be the most beautiful gift in the world,
but don’t take on too much when it comes to having and raising
kids. Here’s how to know when enough is enough:

1. Your finances are unstable: You want your kids to have the
best life possible and their life will be negatively affected
if you are not financially secure. From buying diapers and
clothes to saving up for their college fund, money is a major
factor in having children. If you are just getting by taking
care of the children you already have, you may want to hold
back on having more.

2. You’re overwhelmed as it is: The stress of balancing work,
children and finances can be overwhelming. If you are strained
from your hectic life, adding another child to the equation
will not help.

3.  One  person  in  the  relationship  doesn’t  want  any  more:
Relationships  are  all  about  compromise,  not  winning  and
losing. If one person in the relationship doesn’t want more
kids, you must respect that. Let them be the best parent they
can be to the children you already have, and don’t pressure
them for more.

How would you know when enough is enough when it comes to
having kids? Tell us below.


